
 

  



 

  

In spring our topics have been pirates 

and toys. We have had so much fun 

playing in our pirate role play area, 

learning about parts of our body, 

Peter Pan, toys from the past and much 

more! 

In numeracy we 

have learnt how 

to measure 

weight, length 

and capacity. We 

especially liked 

making a lot of 

mess with the 

water when 

learning about 

capacity.  

 In literacy we 

gave our class dog 

Ruff-Ruff a 

birthday party! We 

had so much fun 

writing his 

invitations, 

planning his 

birthday and then 

writing all about 

the fun we had at 

his party. Even our 

toys had lots of 

fun.  



 

  

In science we 

labelled our body 

parts. We drew 

around our 

friends and 

labelled the 

parts of their 

body. We were 

very good at 

working as a 

team.  

We produced a 

fantastic 

assembly for 

the other 

children to 

watch, where we 

retold part of 

the Easter 

story. Miss 

Carlin and Miss 

Jones were very 

impressed at 

how well we 

remembered our 

lines.  



 

 

  

We have worked so hard this term and 

produced some lovely work. World book 

day and our day for Easter were lots 

of fun. It was great to see how much 

effort every child put into making 

these days special.  



 

We would just like to say a big thank 

you to everyone who contributed to our 

food bank. We were very proud to walk 

to the Salvation Army with our bags of 

food. They were very grateful for our 

donations and we enjoyed saying a 

prayer and reading our magazines.  


